MEMORANDUM
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TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: September 27,2012

RE: NPA-2012-0013.02 — 900 South 1 Street
C14-2012-0031 — 900 South 1* (Part 1)
C14-2012-0033 — 900 South 1* (Part 2)

Request for Indefinite Postponement by the Applicant
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The Applicant has requested an indefinite postponement of the above-referenced
neighborhood plan amendment and rezoning cases. On September 11,2012, the
Planning Commission granted the Applicant’s request for an indefinite postponement of
all three cases.

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the City Council’s
policy.
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Gre e%fﬁ%r
Planning and Development Review Department

X. Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



